From: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD

To: Nikki Mishler

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: -EXTERNAL- RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:39:00 PM

Nikki,

Thank you for providing me with this information. | was able to retrieve your submitted initial C-141
and get it approved so that we can proceed with your more recent submittals.

Jocelyn Harimon e Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505

Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us

From: Nikki Mishler <Nikki.Mishler@cdevinc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:03 PM

To: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD <Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: -EXTERNAL- RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036

Please find attached the Initial C-141 and the information that appears on my end in OCD Permitting
associated with this PO number and Incident #. Please let me know if you need any additional
information.

Thank you,
Nikki Mishler

From: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD <Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:53 PM

To: Nikki Mishler <Nikki.Mishler@cdevinc.com>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: -EXTERNAL- RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036

WARNING: The sender of this email could not be validated and may not match the person in the "From" field.

Dear Nikki,

The only documents in our system under review under this Incident number are the C-141 Site
Assessment Characterization, Remediation Plan and Closure submittals. We do not currently have
an Initial C-141 form.
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Jocelyn Harimon e Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505
Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us

http:// www.emnrd.nm.gov
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From: Nikki Mishler <Nikki.Mishler@cdevinc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:44 PM

To: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD <Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: -EXTERNAL- RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

The PO number for the initial C-141 is V5031-210602-C-1410. In my OCD Permitting Portal it is
shows the initial C-141 is under OCD Review.

From: Harimon, Jocelyn, EMNRD <Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:34 PM

To: Nikki Mishler <Nikki.Mishler@cdevinc.com>

Subject: -EXTERNAL- RE: Incident # NAPP2114445036

WARNING: The sender of this email could not be validated and may not match the person in the "From" field.

Dear Nikki,

When reviewing your C-141 Site Assessment Characterization, Remediation Plan and Closure
submittal | could not find an application # or a PO # for the Initial C-141 can you please send these
along as we are not able to process the other documents without the submittal or confirmation of
submittal of the Initial C-141 document.

Thank you,

Jocelyn Harimon e Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505
Jocelyn.Harimon@state.nm.us

http:// www.emnrd.nm.gov
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. If it appears to be internal, check directly with
assumed source




